
   Class Attendance! 

Thanks to our school councillors, we are 

raising money for Children in Need during 

the week of 11th – 15th of November.  

There will be lots of activities taking 

place, including colouring sheets available 

from the office, - 20p a go, prizes to be 

won! A non uniform day, we will be filling 

Pudsey with Pennies and having a cake 

sale. Please bring cake donations to the 

office on Friday morning.  

 

School Dinners 

Please make sure that school dinners are 

paid for in advance. This can be done 

daily (£2.25), weekly (£11.25), half 

termly or termly. Please check with the 

office if you are unsure of how much you 

need to pay.  

 

School Readiness 

It is really important that every child 

turns up to school on time. The school 

gates open at 8.40am and the school 

day starts at 8.55am.  The expectation 

is for children to come in at 8.45am as 

your child’s learning starts at 8.55am.  

If your child is 15 minutes late every 

day, it will add up to 2 weeks of the 

school year being missed!  
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Dates for the Diary 

Exeter School Football Match 

When we played against Exeter School we 

scored 4 goals before half time and 2 

goals in the second half. We conceded 1 

goal in the last few minutes to make the 

final score 6-1 to Otterton. We played 

really well and really hard.  

Jude, Y6 

It was fun and we drew 2-2 which was  

really good because we equalised in the 

last 5 minutes. I really enjoyed it! 

Jacob, Y3 

 

DEAR Day 

The children have really enjoyed DEAR 

Day today, they have taken part in lots of 

different activities and have come up with 

some great stories and ideas. Photos will 

be added to our Facebook page soon. 

 

The Book Bus Book Fair 

On Wednesday 20th November the Book 

People’s Book Bus Book Fair is coming to 

Otterton. They will be here all  day for 

children and parents to visit and make pur-

chases. More details will follow soon.  
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            Don’t forget to follow      
            and share us on         
            Facebook! 
Search for  
Otterton CofE Primary School 
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